
TOWN OF QUEENSBURY, COUNTY OF WARREN, NEW YORK 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

DRAFT UPDATE TO THE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Comprehensive Plan and Codes Steering Committee  
of the Town of Queensbury, New York, will hold a Public Hearing pursuant to Section 
272-a(6)(b) of Town Law of the State of New York, on July 29, 2024 at 7:00 PM, in the 
Queensbury Activities Center, 742 Bay Road, Queensbury, New York, on the draft 
Comprehensive Plan Update for the Town of Queensbury. 

 
A comprehensive plan puts into words the community’s vision for its future and outlines 
ways to achieve that vision. Copies of the proposed comprehensive plan are on file for 
inspection in the Town Clerk’s Office, 742 Bay Road, Queensbury NY 12804, between 
the hours of 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM, Monday through Friday. A copy is also on file in the 
Crandall Public Library, 251 Glen Street, Glens Falls, NY 12801 and online at 
http://www.queensbury.net. 

 
All persons wishing to comment on the comprehensive plan may do so at the hearing. 
Public comments may also be submitted by writing to the Comprehensive Plan and 
Codes Steering Committee (care of the Community Development Department) during 
the public comment period, which runs until the close of the public hearing on July 29, 
2024. 

 
For further information: 
Contact: Stuart Baker, Senior Planner 
 stuartb@queensbury.net  
 (518) 761-8222 
Address: Community Development Department 

Town of Queensbury 
742 Bay Road 
Queensbury, NY 12804 


	TOWN OF QUEENSBURY, COUNTY OF WARREN, NEW YORK PUBLIC NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD
	For further information:

